STATE OF WASHINGTON

WASHINGTON UTILITIES AND TRANSPORTATION COMMISSION

1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. S.W., P.O. Box 47250 * Olympia, Washington 98504-7250
(360) 664-1160 *. TTY (360) 586-8203

May 4, 2006

Ms. Brenda Harn

Solid Waste Coordinator

Chelan County Public Works Department
316 Washington Street, Suite 402 -
Wenatchee, WA 98801

RE: Chelan County Solid Waste Management Plan, TG-060706
Dear Ms. Harn:

The Utilities and Transportation Commission (commission) received the preliminary draft of the Chelan
County Comprehenswe Solid Waste Management Plan April 2006 from the Department of Ecology We
will review this plan as required by RCW 70.95.096.

Our solid waste plan reviewer, Bob Colbo, will be assessing potential impacts of the plan on the rates
charged by solid waste collection companies doing business in Chelan County. Particular attention will be
given to the cost assessment element. Mr. Colbo will contact you with his findings once the investigation
is complete.

A hearing on the solid waste plan is scheduled for the June 14, 2006 Open Meeting at the commission’s
Olympia Headquarters, commencing at 9:30 a.m. Please submit any correspondence and documents in
this matter to the commission Executive Secretary, Carole J. Washburn, under commission Docket
TG-060706.

Questions or comments about the commission plan review process can be directed to Bob Colbo at (360)
664-1247 or via e-mail at beolbo@wutc.wa.gov.

Sincerely,

%"garole J . Washburn

xecutive Secretary

cc: Sage Park, Department of Ecology, Central Regional Office
Cullen Stephenson, Solid Waste and Financial Assistance Program Manager




